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Rt. Hon. John Major, M.P.,

Prime Minister

10 Downing Street

LONDCN

21st December 1995

Dear Prime Minister,

I would like on behalf of the Housing Executive to say a special thank you and

express our gratitude to you for your personal support for the recent L.F.H.P.

Congress in Belfast.

Enclosed please find the original Registration Brochure with your personal letter of

support. The Registration Brochure made a significant impact with more than 800

delegates attending from 30 different countries. I am also delighted to enclose a copy
of "Shaping A City" written by Professor Fred Boal, from Queen's University, which

was launched at the Congress and which I hope you enjoy.

In addition, I enclose a copy of the LF.H.P. Congress Review which has been
declared a "major" success.

Once again, can I thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

S. McDOWELL

Chairman
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